Montgomery Street School Mission Statement

Maximize all children's potential, academically, Physically, and socially while

Striving to guide and enrich students to help them reach and

Sustain a positive self-image, within a safe, secure environment



montgomerystreet.nbed.nb.ca/

692 Montgomery Street, NB E3B 2X8 Phone 506 453-5433 Fax 506 457-7344 Principal: Mr. Burrell Vice-Principal: Mrs. O'Rourke-Miller

SCHOOL HOURS

7:45-8:05 Drop off 8:10 Classes Begin

1:45 Dismissal Grades K-2Dismissal Grades 3 - 5Wed. Dismissal Gr. K - 52:50 12:00 Noon

Students are considered tardy for school at 8:10 am.

Montgomery Street School NEWSLETTER 2022





It's starting to get chilly outside! Make sure you dress warm for the colder weather!

MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY
31 SPOOKTACULAR HALLOWEEN CENTRES! K-2: AM/3-5: PM SMOOTHIE DAY! FOR EVERYONE	Home & School Mtng	2	3	4
7	8	MONTY'S 9 Pancake Breakfast Day For Everyone!!	Students ceremony for Remembrance Day Military Families Welcomed K-2: 8:45 - 9:15 3-5: 9:30 -10:00	NO SCHOOL Remembrance Day
14	15	FRUIT KABOB SNACK FOR EVERYONE!	Popcorn Fundraiser K-5 Online Orders Only	NO SCHOOL Professional Learning Day For Teachers
And all of those differences make us who we are!		23 Y & RESPECT W Nov 21 -25	24 EEK !	25 Popcorn Fundraiser K-5 Online Orders Only
28	29	30	twit	ter¥

MONTY'S DESERVE PRAISE PARADE!

RING A BELL

Nov 28- Dec 2nd



HEY! LOOK WHOS TWEETING!

Follow us at Montgomery Street School@MontgomeryStret5



- All visitors/parents will be permitted in the school through appointment **only**. Visitors/Parents will sign in at the office, including visiting professionals.
- Student Sign in office if arriving after 8:10 am and sign out if leaving before dismissal. The Admin. Assistant or teacher will escort the student to the front door for pick up.
- Call the school if your child will be absent. Please leave the reason and child's first and last name. 453-5433

Montgomery Street School NEWSLETTER 2022

SNOW LINE: 453-5454 OR 1-888-388-4455 / WE ARE ZONE 6.

LOOKING AHEAD



Dec 1 - Report Cards Issued

Dec 2 - No School

Dec 3 – International Day of Persons with Disabilities

Dec 5- International Volunteer Day!

Dec 8 & 9 – Scheduled Parent Teacher Meetings

Dec 22 - Spirit Day

Dec 23 - Last Day of School 1/2 Day!



Don't miss out on our NEXT

Pizza Lunch/Bagel Lunch and Milk Program!

Sign up for SCHOOL CASH ONLINE NOW!

CLICK ON BELOW LINK:

Register for SchoolCash Online (kevclientsuccess.com)

FAST EASY & CONVENIENT FOR EVERYONE!

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 2023/2024

IS STILL TAKING PLACE!

WE ARE ASKING PARENTS/GUARDIANS TO PLEASE REGISTER ONLINE IF POSSIBLE!

LINK FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION IS ON AWSD WEBSITE!

<u>Kindergarten – Anglophone West School District</u> (nbed.ca)



Diversity & Respect Week

DIVERSITY AND RESPECT WEEK



begins Monday, Nov. 21 in New Brunswick schools as part of a provincial effort to support a safe, welcoming and affirming school environment for all students.

Diversity and Respect Week replaces Antibullying Week promoted in New Brunswick schools since 2012.

Some schools will be celebrating with special projects, including random acts of kindness initiatives, quilts that celebrate diversity within the school and other theme-related classroom activities.

NEWS FROM THE GYM!

The month of November brings us badminton! We will be learning new skills, practicing badminton basics, and playing singles matches preparing our grade 4 and 5 students for two badminton jamboree events.

During intramural time we will host a badminton tournament, where students will get to play many individual matches against each other.

On Wednesday, November 16th all grade 4 and 5 students who wish to attend will be invited to Priestman Street school for our first badminton jamboree against Priestman Street students only.

MORE INFO TO FOLLOW!

On Wednesday, November 23rd our top 6 badminton players from Montgomery Street will be invited to participate against all other northside schools at the Currie Center badminton Jamboree. Information will be provided to participating students.

Mr. Dolliver, P.E. Teacher

Congratulations to all our crosscountry runners who competed this year! We had a very dedicated team and saw some amazing improvement from race to race.

